
              
    

a part of Edukos Trust 

      www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 

 
 
Thursday 21st November 
 
Please be reminded that school commicate via the school newsletter and emails. It is imperative that parents 
read all information to ensure that they are fully aware of all events and opportunities in school. 
 
Remembrance 
We hope you have enjoyed the lovely display of poppies outside school 
which has been put together by various community groups including 
Dunswell Village Institute, Dunswell Playgroup, and Dunswell Country 
Women and Dunswell Acsdemy. Thank you very much for your kind 
donations for Remembrance. We raised £75.15 which will go to the Royal 
British Legion and support those in the armed forces community.  
 
 
Children in Need  
Thank you very much for your kind donations for this great charity. We raised £86 for the charity and the 
children looked great in their spots and yellow clothes! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Panthlon Success! 
A big well done to our Panathlon team who won the silver trophe for their success in the Bowling competition 
at Hollywood Bowl last week.  

 
 
Christmas Craft Afternoon 
This will be held in two sessions on Wednesday 4th December. The first 
will be 1.30- 2.15pm and the second will be 2.40-3.30pm. Please use the 
links on the letter sent out to book. Maximum 10 parents per session.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.dunswellacademy.co.uk/


Chocolate in packed lunches 
A reminder please that should be no chocolate or chocolate products in packed lunches, due to the presence 
of traces of nuts in many of these foods. Some of the school puddings do contain chocolate and this is 
because all the ingredients are carefully monitored to be free of traces of nuts. We have children in school 
with severe allergies to nuts, so we really appreciate your support with this matter.  
 
PE Kits 
Please be reminded that PE kits are worn to school on your childs class PE day. PE kit should comprise of black 
shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms, a white t shirt and either a red or black sweatshirt, fleece or hoodie.  
Football strips, fashion sportswear with logos are not acceptable for PE kit.  
 
Menu Change 
The menu for Thursday 12th December will be the menu from Friday 13th December due to the Christmas 
dinner on the 13th. Also please note that there will be no jacket potato option for Friday 13th December. 
 
SEND Parent Carer Forum  
Please see the links below for the SEND parent carer forum for Hull and East Riding.  
 
Hull SEND Parent Carer Forum  
 
East Riding SEND Parent Carer Forum  
 
Early Help support: East Riding Early Help   

The teams offer a range of activities and services for children, young people and their families offering the right 

help at the right time so that families are resilient, feel confident, safe, healthy and happy. Our services include 

the following: 

• Information and advice 

• Additional family support and services and activity sessions that are free and for all children and 
families 

• Intensive family support for families who may need additional support to get through a difficult 
time. 

Domestic Violence: East Riding Domestic Violence Support   
Mental Health and Wellbeing: East Riding Support  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AUTUMN TERM 2024 
 
Tuesday 26th November Year 3/4 Benchball Competition CHS 
Tuesday 3rd December Year 5/6 Dodgeball Competition CHS 
Wednesday 4th December Christmas Crafts Afternoon 1.30pm and 2.40pm 
Thursday 5th December Hockey Competition Dunswell Sports Hall 4.00pm 
Tuesday 10th December – Class 1 and 2 Nativity 9.30am for parents with younger children. 2.00pm at the 
Sports Hall 
Wednesday 11th December KS2 trip to Hull Truck Theatre to see ‘The Borrowers’. 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=0a8cc7c35351f2460d32e592b294241a2907f0ee0de290b7ae80e263ca0923caJmltdHM9MTczMjE0NzIwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=22be4715-8b8f-63b4-1f66-52388a1862e9&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYmluZy5jb20vYWxpbmsvbGluaz91cmw9aHR0cHMlM2ElMmYlMmZ3d3cuaHVsbHBhcmVudGNhcmVyZm9ydW0uY28udWslMmYmc291cmNlPXNlcnAtbG9jYWwmaD1oclg5RE00MnY1Ujk2eE9taVFnZGpCQXRhTGtOVE0yTm95QlVsZ1Z1JTJmcHMlM2QmcD1sd19nYnQmaWc9QjE0RTY3MTY0NzcxNDQyQzlCNzk4QkU0MDlGMzBBMDAmeXBpZD1ZTjEwMjl4NzM4NDQzMDUzNjEwNjAyMTk5Ng&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=f7a9217b7fc68cee92b0eee81d12bbfd7a3bb815bf430d3ad509788e2b2609edJmltdHM9MTczMjE0NzIwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=22be4715-8b8f-63b4-1f66-52388a1862e9&psq=send+parent+carer+forum+east+riding&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZWFzdHJpZGluZ2xvY2Fsb2ZmZXIub3JnLnVrL3NlbmQtcGFyZW50LWNhcmVyLWV2ZW50cy8&ntb=1
https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/children-and-families/early-help-and-prevention/
https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/crime-and-community-safety/domestic-violence/domestic-violence-adult-services/
https://www.eastridinghealthandwellbeing.co.uk/


Friday 13th December – Christmas Lunch for the whole school 
*Please note that this has been changed from Thursday 12th December* 
Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day in school 
Thursday 19th December – PTA Christmas Fayre in the playground after school 
Friday 20th December – Christmas Carol Service 9.15am at the Sports Hall. All welcome! 
 
We strongly recognise the part which parents play in their child’s education.  We can work together as a 
partnership to ensure that we all promote high standards of learning, behaviour and attitudes towards school 
so that all children can be the very best. 
 
Yours sincerely 

     

Catherine Burrell    Alison Oxtoby 
Head of School    Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


